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H. Ghaffari

Manager and Managing Director
Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant

bnpp@nppd.co.ir

R. Bannazadeh
Director General
TAPNA

bannazadeh@nppd.co.ir

Subject: Steam Generator Shutoff Devices
Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Please find attached to this letter information about steam generator shutoff devices as a
follow-up to the 01.08.2018 video conference. The design of the said devices allows for
their use in steam generators of Unit No. 1 of the Bushehr NPP. Please note that it is
necessary to ensure availability of sets of shutoff devices for at least 2 (two) steam
generators at the Bushehr NPP site; this is necessary to meet the Unit repair deadlines
when inspecting the metal of the 3 (three) steam generators during the upcoming PPM.

Based on the preliminary agreements under Attachment No. 1.4 to Contract
No. SP-BNPP-1-2018/309/1575-D dd September 2017, we are kindly asking you to
send us an application for supply of the said equipment.

Attachment: Information About Shutoff Devices (one 4-page document).
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